

Greetings from campus! Spring has been absolutely gorgeous in Clemson this year we have so many blooms of dogwoods, azaleas, wisteria, daffodils, tulips and forsythia to enjoy. We hope it has been delightful in your part of the world as well. Tiger fans joined us for the annual Orange & White football game last Saturday, which was an enjoyable afternoon for football and fellowship with family and friends. As the semester begins to wind down, students are finishing up projects and getting ready for either graduation or preparing for summer internships. We all know that April is tax season; however, it is also Research and Innovation Month. We celebrated the ground-breaking for the new and exciting Watt Family Innovation Center, which will be placed directly across from the Class of 1956 Academic Success Center. The new facility will connect current students with industry partners, state-ofthe-art technology and innovative ways to use technology as we engage and compete on a global stage. We invite you back to campus as often as you can, and we encourage you to join us for a Prowl & Growl alumni event taking place in your community. Please let us know if you have any questions or if we can assist you in any way. Many thanks for all you have done for this great university!



JoVanna J. King Senior Director Principal Gifts & Gift and Estate Planning

Gratefully yours,





FINANCES

Stocks - Another Great Quarter for Netflix Read More

Bonds - 30-Year Yield Reaches Nine Month Low Read More

CDs and Mortgages - Interest Rates Trend Upward Read More

SAVVY LIVING

Walk Your Way to Better Health

Can you give me some tips on starting a walking program? I need to lose weight and get my blood pressure under control, but I hate to exercise. Read More

WASHINGTON NEWS

Where Do Your Taxes Go?

As taxpayers review their 2013 tax returns and payments, it is useful to consider the April report of the Congressional Budget Office (CBO). Each year the CBO reviews the source of taxes, the federal expenditures and the changes in the public debt of the... Read More

PERSONAL PLANNER

Domicile - Where You Live Affects Your Taxes

A successful business owner with a large estate passed away in 1976. He had grown up in Texas, moved to California and also lived for many years in Nevada. Read More

YOUR PLAN

Give it Twice Trust

While visiting the Wills Planner on her favorite charity's website, June, a surviving spouse, came across the idea of a Give it Twice Trust. Read More

Thank you for your interest in planned giving. To access any of our resources, please go to our website.